" OHIO DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION

DisSTRICT 1 » 1885 NORTH MCCULLOUGH ST. ¢ LIMA, OHIO 45801 ¢ (419) 222-9055
JOHN R. KASICH, GOVERNOR ¢ JERRY WRAY, DIRECTOR ¢ KIRK SLUSHER, P.E., DISTRICT DEPUTY DIRECTOR

October 19, 2015

Meghan Clement
Columbia Gas of Ohio
1800 Broad Avenue
Findlay, Ohio 45840

RE: HAN 75-14.39 PID 87005
Sandusky Street/Lima Ave. Relocation Plans

ATT: Meghan Clement

Relocation plans for the above referenced project have been reviewed by the Ohio Department of
Transportation and were determined to meet/exceed minimal requirements to clear the project for
construction. Any future need to perform additional work on the facility to allow this project to
proceed unimpeded will remain the responsibility of the utility owner. Therefore, this letter is
your authorization including permit approval from the Ohio Department of Transportation to
proceed with necessary relocation work.

Please notify this office three days in advance of your actual starting date in order to insure that
our Construction Department will be advised of need for an inspector. Non-compliance in
meeting established target dates could cause ODOT to incur project delays and/or additional cost.
In this regard, 5515.02 ORC gives the department the authority to ensure project clearance and
recover costs.  The relocation must be complete by September 1, 2016

It is understood that this work will be financed 100% by Columbia Gas Transmission.

Respectfully,

Dare  Nechor bt

Kirk M. Slusher
District Deputy Director

Duane Hackworth Utility Relocation Technician
(419) 999-6843 or (419)549-6584

Email: Duane.Hackworth(@dot.ohio.gov

KMS: DMK: MLM: DEH

C: Utility File



